
We honor and respect life every day. 

Baby Bottle Campaign—How It Works  

1. Your church and the liaison from the Pregnancy Help Center  

choose a weekend to hold the campaign. 

2. The Center will furnish empty baby bottles and with the help of     

Center/church volunteers, bottles will be distributed at the end of 

all weekend services or Masses. Each bottle shows the collection 

date (usually three weeks later). 

3. The Center supplies bulletin announcements to be published     

during the campaign.  

4. The Center provides speakers/volunteers to make a brief pitch 

about the campaign during the service or Mass announcement    

period if permitted.  

5. Center/church volunteers collect the bottles on the pickup date. 
 

All funds go directly to help continue providing free services like  

pregnancy testing and ultrasound exams to women in the South Bay. 

YOUR CHURCH LIAISON: 

Gigi Harnden 

22930 Crenshaw Blvd. Suite L, Torrance, CA 90505 
gigiharnden@phctorrance.org 

424-263-4855 

supportphctorrance.org 

Dear Church Friends, 
 

Please join us for a Baby Bottle Campaign! Together we can 
help mothers choose life for their preborn children.  


